

My reference: FOI/2013/324

Chase Farm Hospital The Ridgeway Enfield Middx EN2 8JL

Telephone 0845 111 4000 Direct dial 020 8375 2270

By email to request-182520-31c38dd4@whatdotheyknow.com

25 November 2013

Dear H Singha

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

I am writing further to your request for information about:

Agency spend on cardiac physicians

The Trust has examined the records held within the Finance department and I can confirm the following answers to your questions.

Information on pay expenditure is collated in terms of the directorate and main staff group. Cardiac technicians would be employed within the Medicine Directorate and included in the Prof and Tech group. Information for 2012/13 is given below.

Staff Type	Agency	Bank	Permanent	Grand Total
Admin & Clerical	0	45,408	2,344,140	2,389,548
Ancilliary	47,165			47,165
Medical Pay	759,770	512,695	9,810,054	11,082,520
Nursing Pay	1,203,247	2,234,406	19,109,289	22,546,943
Pams Pay	5,769		0	5,769
Prof & Tech Pay	315,861	11,290	870,235	1,197,386
	2,331,813	2,803,799	32,133,718	37,269,330

I trust that I have dealt with your request to your satisfaction. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries or if I can be of further assistance.

This information has been held by the Trust for its own purposes and is published to you pursuant to the Trust's obligations under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Any further use or publication by you of this material is at your own risk and it is your responsibility to check the accuracy and appropriateness of the material for your purposes.

If you have any concerns about the response you have received, you may request that the Trust undertakes an internal review of your request. You can do this by contacting our complaints department at the above address. If after this process you are still not satisfied with the response you receive, you can contact the Information Commissioner at:

Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow

Cheshire SK9 5AF W: www.ico.org.uk T: /01625 545 700

Yours sincerely

Alison Macdonald **Board Secretary**